If there is anything else you need or further clarification on the attachments, please do not hesitate
to ask.

Thanks,

- Olivia

From: Olivia Dawson [mailto:odawson@acorn-engineering.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2016 1:26 PM

To: 'Andrew Hyland' <andy@portcityarch.com>; Jason Pica <jason@portcityarch.com>

Cc: William Savage <wsavage@acorn-engineering.com>; Bob LeBlanc (robertleblanc1@me.com)
<robertleblanc1@me.com>; Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Subject: FW: 31 Fore Street- finalizing the plan set/building permit process

Andy and Jason,

| recently sent Jean your latest Architectural Narrative (4/29/16) and, per her request below, was
wondering if there were any changes from the last Elevations dated 3/17/16. The document in
question is as attached; if you could confirm that this is the latest version or send everyone a revised
one, | would appreciate it.

Thanks,

- Olivia

From: Jean Fraser [mailto:jf@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2016 11:46 AM
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